
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marge Mielcarek <margemielcarek@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 7:33 AM 
To: Deborah Lopez <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Proposed development on 625 Dara Rd. 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
As a nearby resident on Stow Canyon Rd. 
I want the city to know I totally oppose the planned development of some 127 units on said property. 
The traffic and noice from such a large development in our neighborhood is so inappropriate. 
 
          Mrs. Margaret Mielcarek 
Sent from my iPhone 
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